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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2009 4:35 PM
To: Suzanne McClurkin-Nelson
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Angela Pico
Subject: RE: 15275 Washington - verify due dates for semi

Suzanne, 
  
For consistency, you may use the later date of 45 days following the end of the quarter. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health  

From: Suzanne McClurkin-Nelson [SMcClurkin-Nelson@deltaenv.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2009 3:19 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Suzanne McClurkin-Nelson; Angela Pico 
Subject: 15275 Washington - verify due dates for semi 

Hi Jerry; We are in receipt of your letter dated 3/31 regarding the soil vapor extraction pilot test work plan submitted for 
the site referenced above, and I wanted to clarify the due dates for the semiannual monitoring reports.  In your letter, you 
note they are due on April 21, 2009 and October 31, 2009; however in correspondence prior to that from 2008 and 2007, 
it is noted that the semiannual reports are due 45 days following the end of the 1st and 3rd quarters, which aligns with our 
projected due dates of 5/15 and 11/15/09.  Can you please let us know if we should maintain the historical due dates or 
move them up to 15 or 30 days following the close of the quarter?  Thanks! 
  
Suzanne McClurkin-Nelson 
Senior Project Manager 
Delta Consultants 
312 Piercy Road, San Jose, CA 95138 
smcclurkin-nelson@deltaenv.com 
800-477-7411 
Office: 408.826.1875 
Mobile: 408.582.4422 
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